
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING, 24 SEPTEMBER 2020 

 
REPORT OF THE 

Hampshire Fire and Rescue Authority 

PART II 

 
 

1. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
 

1.1. At its meeting of the 22 July 2020, the Hampshire Fire and Rescue Authority 
(HFRA) approved the accounts and annual treasury outturn report for 
2019/20. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic starting at the end of the financial 
year for 2019/20, there had been no direct financial impact on the Fire 
Service detailed within the report, and it was agreed that after carry-forward 
requests of £763k, the Authority approved £149k being transferred into 
reserves. 
 
 

Further details can be found at the following link: 

Hampshire Fire and Rescue Authority – 22 July 2020 
  
 

COUNCILLOR CHRIS CARTER 
Chairman, Hampshire Fire and Rescue Authority 

https://democracy.hants.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=179&MId=6470

